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Happy Easter Everyone! 

We come to the end of a very different Spring 

Term. 

This term has shown once again the 

importance of being together and the value 

we place on community. 

As the country moves through the steps out of 

the restrictions, we will continue with the 

arrangements we have in place for the next 

half term at least.  

Even though it is not back to normal yet, we 

have been very impressed with how the St 

Wilfrid’s children have coped with the 

situation. We want to thank you all for your 

continued support and to our wonderful staff 

and governors for their dedication to the 

school. 

We look forward to welcoming you all back for 

the summer term on Tuesday 20th April. 

Our Easter  
Our Year 3s have put together 4 Easter 
worships to mark Holy Week this week and 
celebrate the Easter story. They can be 

found on the school website 
https://www.stwilfrids-

hh.school/web/easter_worship_2021/55094
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Alongside this, each year group has been 

learning about Easter and reflecting on what 
this time means to them as part of their 

Easter projects.  

 

 
 

Welcome 

to our Easter 

2021 
Newsletter 

Forest School and Outdoor 
Learning 

It has been great to see our children out in the 
Forest school area since their return. Now we 
have such a usable space, more and more year 

groups are taking the opportunity to spend 
time there. 

You can see some of the examples of learning 
from Years 1, 2 and 3 on our outdoor learning 
page 

https://www.stwilfrids-
hh.school/web/outdoor_learning/5434
63 

 

     

IMPORTANT DATES 
INSET  
Monday 19th April 
First day of Summer Term 

Tuesday 20th April 
Half term week 

Monday 31st April – 
Friday 4th June 
Summer 2 Half Term begins 

Monday 7th June 
Last day of Summer Term 

Friday 23rd July 

 
 

 
 

Supporting teacher training 
After Easter, we will once again be allowed to 
host trainee teachers from the University of 
Brighton who will work alongside our 

teachers. They will be working in Tadpoles, 
Wrens, Squirrels, Hares and Otters and I 

know they can’t wait to get started.  

Foodbank collection 
Thank you for all your generous donations to 
the Haywards Heath Foodbank. They have 
really appreciated the support and we have 

collected 100s of items to donate. 
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